
 
 
   
 
 

 
Mr S Strickland - Principal - BA (Hons), MA, NPQH 

 
01604 460004 | office@thedustonschool.org | www.thedustonschool.org 

 

 
© THE DUSTON EDUCATION TRUST IS A CHARITABLE COMPANY LIMITED BY GUARANTEE AND REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND 

WALES WITH COMPANY NUMBER: 09299605 REGISTERED OFFICE: BERRYWOOD ROAD, DUSTON, NORTHAMPTONSHIRE, NN5 6XA 

 

The Duston School 
Berrywood Road  

Duston 
Northampton 

NN5 6XA 
 

 
 
Our Ref: SST/HBr   
 
Tuesday 25th January 2022      
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Parental Consultation Evenings 
 
Please be reminded that the Secondary Phase of the school will close at 12.15pm whenever 
a parent consultation evening is set to run. Over the course of the next two months the 
following consultation events are scheduled: 
 

- Year 13 – 10th February 

- Year 11 – 24th February 

- Year 9 – 3rd March 

 
All Secondary Phase pupils are expected to go home at the end of period 3 (12.15pm) and 
work for their fourth and fifth lesson of the day will be available on Microsoft Teams for 
them to complete.  
 
All consultation events will run from 14.30 to 19.30 and take place remotely online. Separate 
letters will be sent out to the relevant families in anticipation of each consultation event. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
 

mailto:office@thedustonschool.org
http://www.thedustonschool.org/

